


February 28, 2018

This letter is in response to President Johnsen'’s letter, dated February 26, 2018, regarding the latest proposal for
the Alaska College of Education structure. It represents my personal opinion informed by numerous discussions
I have had with UA faculty, staff, students, community members, and consultants involved with the University of
Alaska system.
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2016. The President proposed and the Board approved a single college of education for the state of Alaska. The
gradual changes being made to that proposal no longer represent one college. While | believe these changes
were made to make the best of a ﬂawed deasnon, it appears as though only names and Iocatcons were changed
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not require an Executive Dean. Form the UA Teacher Education Council and rotate the chair among the three
universities.
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e Marketing: The university system will continue to work to recruit more students and to promote
the virtues of a career as an educator.

o The university’s goal: Fill 30 percent of new teacher hires in Alaska by 2025 with a UA-educated
teacher. Currently, 30 percent of new teachers hired in our schools each year are UA-educated.

What can you do?
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and is shared with the board and the president. Please submit to: ua-bor@alaska.edu.
o If you are in Falrbanks, you can attend the Board of Regents publlc gathering and ta|k to the

Room, 215 Elvey Building on the University of Alaska Fairbanks campus.

Sincerely,

Jim Johnsen
President



